
 

Newsletter    
 

 

Afternoon Yoga 

This month grade 1 & 2 will be invited to join Mrs. Fast during the last recess in the gym 

for yoga. 

 

 

Report Cards – March 16th  

Term 2 Report Cards will be available on Edsby on March 16th.  If you would like a 

paper copy of the report card or a PDF emailed to you, please contact the office. 

 

 

CJES Winter Carnival 

We will be having our winter carnival at 1:20 pm on March 16th.  Keep an eye on the 

Edsby News River for more information closer to the date. 

 

 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day 

On Friday, March 17th there will be no school as it is a GSSD Holiday this year. 

 

 

Parent-Teacher Communication evenings – March 22nd and March 23rd  

 

On March 15th schoolinterviews.ca opens to book a time with your child’s teacher(s).  Go 

to schoolinterviews.ca and use the code pszv4 to book.  Follow the prompts given and if 

you need assistance, please contact the school at 306-563-6511.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


